February 21, 2024

County of Los Angeles

Department of Parks and Recreation
31320 N Castaic Rd

Castaic, CA 91384

To whom it may concern,

Since 2022, Children of One Planet has been dedicated to fostering a social, safe, and healthy
community environment through its classes offered during our departments programming including
Parks After Dark and Everybody Plays. They have also provided arts and culture programming through
the County’s Contract Class Program.

LA County Parks and Recreation has been satisfied with the services provided by Children of One Planet
and look forward to utilizing their services in 2024.

I can confirm that Children of One Planet has applied to become a Core Partner through the Core and
Community Partner Program. Upon successfully meeting all program requirements, Children of One
Planet would be granted access to utilize both Loma Alta Park and Charles Farnsworth Park to conduct
their programs.

Programming provided by Children of One Planet includes instruction in dance, musical instruments, and
yoga. These programs are designed to strengthen mental and physical health as well as improve social
skills for children and their families.

If you require any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at
661-294-3522 or at tzemp@parks.lacounty.gov

Sincerely,

Trevor Zemp

Regional Operations Manager

County of Los Angeles Parks and Recreation



